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John Ochoa was interviewed by the Cook County Record on the rise of class action
lawsuits under the Illinois Genetic Information Privacy Act. John is quoted on his
knowledge as to why there has been a recent rise, how this can affect businesses
and what is to come in the years ahead. The article goes on to talk about specific
BIPA lawsuits and what can be learned to protect businesses.

You can read John's full interview in the Cook County Record article, "'Floodgates
have officially opened': IL employers facing new lawsuit blitz under state's genetic
info privacy law".
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